
   The 100th day of 
school was a huge 
success.  The morning 
class was able to join 
the elementary stu-
dents for a special 
100th day breakfast 
made by the teach-
ers!  Both the morn-
ing and afternoon 
preschool classes ex-
plored the number 
100.  During whole 
group time everyone 
counted out the ten 
snack items they 
brought to school.  
We then put them all 
together and discov-

ered that when you 
count to ten, ten 
times you will hit 100.  
Once we made this 
discov-
ery we 
split our 
snacks 
up so 
that 
everyone 
got one  
of the 
ten items to take 
home.   

   We also explored 
the number 100 by 
building a 100 Styro-
foam cup structure 

with a group.  This was 
a lot of fun and a lot 
more difficult than we 
originally thought it 

would be.  We 
also discussed 
and made a pic-
ture of what we 
would buy if we 
had $100.  
Throughout the 
day we were 
able to wear 

our 100 day crowns 
that we had made.   
Our 100th day of 
school was exciting and 
jammed packed full of 
learning! 

 

Look at what we learned this week! 

Preschool News 
February 20h, 2014 

Ms. Wiepen 

shawna.wiepen@hshawks.com 

Special Notes   

*March 19th—
AM preschool 

singing at Pioneer 
Manor at 10am  

Next weeks theme 
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